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Radback Energy is the owner and developer of the Oakley Project (also known as the Contra Costa
Generating Station LLC). Radback appreciates the opportunity to provide comments on the CAISO
2014/15 Study Plan.

The Oakley Project should remain included in the study process. CCGS has a fully developed CEC
approved project with financing in place. We have a contract with PG&E. We are confident the
project will be built and come on line in a timely manner. The status of any sort of contract is not a
criteria to exclude projects from the study. If this indeed is a criteria, then the length and period of
contracts for ALL projects should be reviewed in detail and ALL of those projects should be evaluated
for elimination/inclusion from the planning database for those periods.



